## **Notes from Vestry Meeting - 19th July 2017**

- · Building Restoration Project:
  - · Building Restoration Fund details for contributions are in the Pew Sheet.
  - · A copy of all submissions is available in the Church foyer.
  - The Redevelopment Liaison Team is now established.
- · Mission Month is going well. Two of our mission families and Bishop Richard have already visited and another family on mission will be at Nativity today.
- · Nativity Car park policy has been written, and signs are being updated.
- Nativity Baptism policy is being been reviewed. Minor amendments are being made.
- · Over 15 registrations for the Marriage Course have been received.
- · First Aid kits are being placed in the kitchen area and the parish car.
- · Nativity safety management is subject to ongoing review.
- Nativity's Strategic Plan is being condensed into a single document, with progress markers. Details will be published in the Pew Sheet and Nativity News.
- Greater involvement and cooperation between parishes in the Deanery is being encouraged.
- Nativity Youth have been participating in visits to Nativity seniors in their homes. Feedback has been excellent.
- · Planning is underway for an organ recital to be held in September.
- · An interim report has been published by a working group set up by General Synod. They were to consider if there is any way forward for New Zealand Anglican dioceses to be in agreement over differences expressed on diverse issues of sexuality. Bishop Richard is planning regional meetings throughout the Diocese and a special Diocesan Synod in 2018 to discuss this, before General Synod in May.

## **Notes from Vestry Meeting - 19th July 2017**

- · Building Restoration Project:
  - · Building Restoration Fund details for contributions are in the Pew Sheet.
  - · A copy of all submissions is available in the Church foyer.
  - The Redevelopment Liaison Team is now established.
- · Mission Month is going well. Two of our mission families and Bishop Richard have already visited and another family on mission will be at Nativity today.
- · Nativity Car park policy has been written, and signs are being updated.
- Nativity Baptism policy is being been reviewed. Minor amendments are being made.
- · Over 15 registrations for the Marriage Course have been received.
- · First Aid kits are being placed in the kitchen area and the parish car.
- · Nativity safety management is subject to ongoing review.
- Nativity's Strategic Plan is being condensed into a single document, with progress markers. Details will be published in the Pew Sheet and Nativity News.
- · Greater involvement and cooperation between parishes in the Deanery is being encouraged.
- · Nativity Youth have been participating in visits to Nativity seniors in their homes. Feedback has been excellent.
- · Planning is underway for an organ recital to be held in September.
- An interim report has been published by a working group set up by General Synod. They were to consider if there is any way forward for New Zealand Anglican dioceses to be in agreement over differences expressed on diverse issues of sexuality. Bishop Richard is planning regional meetings throughout the Diocese and a special Diocesan Synod in 2018 to discuss this, before General Synod in May.



## Celtic Pilgrimage

Sacred Journeys into Celtic Christianity

**Celtic Christianity Pilgrimage -** Exploring significant Celtic Christian sites in England, Wales, Ireland & Scotland, including the islands of Iona and Lindisfarne.

Thursday 12 April to Tuesday 1 May 2018

Accompanying Chaplain: Archbishop Sir David Moxon

Pilgrimage Leaders: Rev John Hornblow and Dr Jenny Boyack

Pilgrimage is about engaging with a place, its people and their stories.

Pilgrimage is part of our heritage as Christians. It provides an opportunity to pause, reflect and ask questions, with times for prayer and worship. Those interested in joining this pilgrimage are welcome regardless of religious affiliation or belief.

**Accommodation** is in retreat centres, monasteries, nunneries and modern hotels.

Further information is on www.pilgrimagenz.nz

**To register your interest** please email John and Jenny at hornblow@ihug.co.nz or phone 063587824 or 021 437566.





## Celtic Pilgrimage

Sacred Journeys into Celtic Christianity

**Celtic Christianity Pilgrimage -** Exploring significant Celtic Christian sites in England, Wales, Ireland & Scotland, including the islands of Iona and Lindisfarne.

Thursday 12 April to Tuesday 1 May 2018

Accompanying Chaplain: Archbishop Sir David Moxon

Pilgrimage Leaders: Rev John Hornblow and Dr Jenny Boyack

Pilgrimage is about engaging with a place, its people and their stories.

Pilgrimage is part of our heritage as Christians. It provides an opportunity to pause, reflect and ask questions, with times for prayer and worship. Those interested in joining this pilgrimage are welcome regardless of religious affiliation or belief.

**Accommodation** is in retreat centres, monasteries, nunneries and modern hotels.

Further information is on www.pilgrimagenz.nz

**To register your interest** please email John and Jenny at hornblow@ihug.co.nz or phone 063587824 or 021 437566.

